
Year 3 Home Learning                                21.9.23                                                                          

Homework will be given out every Friday.  You can access it on the school blog or request a paper copy.  
Spellings and Superhero multiplication tests will be the following Friday. 
Each half term, a new project will be set to be worked on over the weeks and handed in at the end of that 
half term.  This half term’s project is ‘Ancient Egyptians’. See last week’s blog for details. 

Reading 

    Please read a minimum of four times each week. You can ask an adult to sign your reading record and 
bring books and records in daily. Reading records will be looked at  every Friday. 
 

Spellings 

 

PE Days   
This term, our PE days in Year 3 will now be  

Mondays and Thursdays.   

 

Children will need kit in school all week. 

These can be taken home half termly to get 

washed. 

 

PE kit  
• Shorts – plain navy 

• Tops – plain white or navy 

• Footwear inside – bare feet 

• Footwear outside – trainers that 
can be fastened 

• Winter kit – plain sweatshirt and 
jogging bottoms 

During PE lessons all children will be asked 
to remove wrist watches and 
remove/cover their earrings.  

Times tables 

 Please continue to make sure that you are confident with your 2,5 and 10 x tables.  
Then, practice your 3,4 and 8’s.  There is a blank ’Beat the Clock’ for you to print should you 
want to practice on this. 
Watch out for TTRockstars logins in the next few weeks, to give you an exciting online 
challenge for your times tables. 
 



 
 

 

                                                             Next week:     wk beg  25.9.23 

 
Wednesday 27th September-   Fairlands Open Evening  4pm – 6pm 

 
Friday 29th September – Individual school photos 
 

 


